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AGENDA 
TRAFFIC SAFETY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Friday, April 15, 2016 
9:00 am  

Flynn Building Conference Room 
278 Old Sudbury Road 

 
Agenda 
 

1. Request a “Stop Ahead” sign on Water Row, southbound side of street where it 
intersects with Rte. 27-email from Bill Davlin, September 28, 2015 

2. Request to revisit two items from the September 18, 2015 meeting agenda listed 
as Items 11 & 12.  Items are as follows; Route 117 from Waltham Street, request 
relocation of signs in the island & Intersection of Union and Concord request 
plantings be trimmed to improve line of sight – email from Bill Loughlin, 
September 30, 2015 

3. Request for crosswalk and visible pedestrian sign around Whispering Pine, 
Newton Road and Peakham Road area, email from Marie Rock, November 2, 
2015 

4. Request a crosswalk and potential traffic light at Nixon School– email from Jim 
Kelly, December 7, 2015 

5. Request for better signage at the intersection of Union Ave at Pheasant in regard 
to the 1 hour restriction from 3:30 pm- 4:30 pm, email from Lt. Grady, Sudbury 
Police Department on behalf of resident complaint, December 10, 2015. 

6. Request a “Heavy Truck Exclusion” sign on Water Row, email from Lyn 
Maclean, December 15, 2015 

7. Request a crosswalk or pedestrian light at Route 117, Dakin, Pantry intersection 
email from Lisa West, October 28, 2015 

8. Request for Additional Stop Signs on Lakewood Drive, email from Maia 
Proujansky-Bell, dated March 4, 2016 

9. Assabet River National Wildlife Refuge, request for Wayfinding Directional 
Signage, email from Jan Wright, dated March 4, 2016 

10. Request for Speed Limit Sign on Old Lancaster Road, emails from John Iberg, 
dated March 7, 2016 and Abby Ward dated March 9, 2016 

11. Approve minutes from September 18, 2015 
12. Follow up on tasks from the September 18, 2015 meeting 
13. Miscellaneous items 


